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Monthly Event: 

 

NO Chess on Tuesday September 4th, 2018 

   

The Community Center will be closed for the night of Round 1, Sept. 4th, 

2018 due to the state-wide primary election. 

 

We will NOT be able to play 

Tuesday September 4
th

 

All voice messages will be deleted late Tuesday night 

 

ALSO 

 

The September Swiss tournament will be a three round event starting 

on Tuesday, September 11th. 

 

Again, any phone-in entries on September 4th will be ignored!  
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Our Location address is: 

MetroWest Chess Club 

117 E. Central St. 

Natick, MA 01760 
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